MEMORANDUM

TO: MEMBERS OF THE METRO PLANNING COMMISSION

FROM: ERIC HAMMER

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENTS TO THE 31ST AVENUE & LONG BOULEVARD UDO DRC

DATE: SEPTEMBER 24, 2020

The 31st Avenue and Long Boulevard Urban Design Overlay (UDO) Design Review Committee (DRC) consists of nine members representing businesses, residents, and development professionals who have worked on projects near the UDO. Established in 2008, the UDO DRC has lost membership over the last several years. Following the 31st Avenue and Long Boulevard UDO DRC Rules and Procedures, the Planning Department has identified a representative to fill an open position on the UDO DRC.

Jeff Kuhnhenn, AIA, LEED AP currently serves as director of architectural design at Gresham Smith and is appropriately qualified for this role. Staff recommends him as a development professional representative.